
 

16 October 2014 
 
Ref: 2014/029  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Turbo English 
 
In order to support your son/daughter’s learning and progress within English, we are offering 
an additional session each Wednesday from 4.00 – 4.45 p.m.   This session aims to 
accelerate progress and support English learning at this crucial time. 
 
The sessions will focus on key topics areas that will consolidate their understanding and 
boost confidence.  Clearly, this will support their attainment in their examinations. It is vital 
that your son/daughter attends these sessions to ensure that they are giving themselves the 
best possible opportunity to achieve well in GCSE English. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J B Robson 
Senior Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


